
 

 

 

Sturt Highway Corridor Upgrade Reference Number: # 20800009 

31/10/2023 Page 1 of 1 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Sturt Highway Corridor Upgrade 

Pavement Rehabilitation Works 

    

We are upgrading the Sturt Highway, from Gawler to 

Renmark, to improve safety and traffic efficiency for road 

users. The upgrades are funded through the $87.5 million 

Roads of Strategic Importance (ROSI) program, jointly 

funded by the Australian (80%) and South Australian 

Government (20%).  

What’s happening: 

Pavement rehabilitation will be undertaken on the Sturt Highway, 

between Bower Boundary Road, Steinfeld and Stonefield Road, 

Annadale.  

How this affects you: 

To do this work safely, we will have speed and lane restrictions in work 

areas. Please plan your trips, be cautious around workers, and follow 

the speed limits and signs. The Sturt Highway will remain open at all 

times with speed restrictions still in place outside of work hours. 

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/sturthwy 

• Contact the project team via email at 

DIT.Enagement@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880  

When 

Monday, 8 January 2024 
until April 2024 

Hours of operation 

Monday – Friday  
6am – 5pm 

Where 

Sturt Highway – between 
Bower Boundary Road 
and Stonefield Road.  
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